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Temporary changes to Marrickville 
Road, Marrickville  
 

 

January 2025   

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present . 

Transport for NSW is improving traffic 
efficiency on Marrickville Road, 
Marrickville. 

We’re planning temporary changes to reduce 
congestion and improve traffic flow around the 
Marrickville Road and Silver Street intersection.  

These changes will remain in place for one year, 
after which traffic conditions will be evaluated to 
make further decisions.  

Why are these changes needed? 
Vehicles turning right from Marrickville Road into 
Silver Street are slowing traffic by creating 
queues on Marrickville Road, particularly during 
busy morning periods.  

These queues affect bus reliability and journey 
times for drivers. 

Proposed temporary changes 
We plan to make the following temporary 
changes:  

• convert four P1/4 parking spaces on 
Marrickville Road (westbound near Silver 
Street) into a No Parking zone between 6am to 
10am  

• add Keep Clear pavement markings at the 
intersection, to make right turns into Silver 
Street more efficient and reduce vehicle 
queuing. 

Project benefits 

These changes will reduce congestion on 
Marrickville Road, improve bus reliability and 
journey times and make right turns into Silver 
Street safer and more efficient. 

Details of proposed changes 
No Parking zone:  allows vehicles to stop for up to 
two minutes to drop off or pick up passengers or 
items. Drivers must stay within three meters of 
their vehicle and cannot leave it unattended. 

The proposed No Parking zone on Marrickville 
Road will operate from 6am to 10am to keep 
traffic moving more efficiently and ease 
congestion. 
Keep Clear zone: markings are painted on the 
road to ensure intersections or driveways stay 
clear, making it easier for vehicles to turn or enter 
roads safely.  

At the Marrickville Road and Silver Street 
intersection, this will ensure right-turning 
vehicles don’t hold up traffic. 

P1/4 parking zone: where vehicles can park for a 
maximum of 15 minutes (¼ of an hour).  
In the proposal, four P1/4 parking spaces on 
Marrickville Road will become a No Stopping 
zone between 6am and 10am to improve traffic 
flow. 
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Location of proposed changes  

 
Next steps 
These temporary changes will be trialled for one 
year, with a review at the completion of the trial 
period to determine next steps. Intermediate 
reviews will also address any emerging issues. 

If you have any feedback, questions or concerns, 
please contact the project team by Friday 31 
January 2025 via projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
or 1800 684 490.  
 

 
We will notify the community again before these 
changes are implemented. 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
 

 

 

 
 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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